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 In their 2019 Annual Report, the Board recommended 
that IDPH seek protections for schools and facilities 
participating in our program and acting in compliance 
with Chapter 124E.

 The General Assembly prescribed in HF2589 that IDPH 
“seek guarantees” that Federal funding to institutions 
and facilities acting in compliance with Chapter 124E not 
have their funding withheld due to participation in 
Iowa’s program. 

 The Department has determined that it will move 
forward with seeking an exception for cannabis as a 
schedule I substance in Iowa from the DEA, in attempt to 
minimize conflict between State and Federal Law.

 The Department will seek this exception using Title 21 
Code of Federal Regulations 1307.03.


